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Hello, 

This is to confirm that Hearne Municipal Electric has reviewed our EOP and appropriate 
personnel are familiar with it. We activated it during the first week of February 2023. The EOP has been 
filed with the appropriate local jurisdictions and we maintain a business continuity plan that addresses 
returning to normal operations after disruptions. Also, Hearne personnel have completed applicable 
training regarding the National Incident Management System. Thanks, 

Bill Duckworth 

Public Works Director 


